

---

Subject: Request for contributions for the next collaboration meeting  
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Tue, 23 Feb 2010 21:19:47 GMT  
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Dear all,

The next collaboration meeting is coming up. Of course, there will be a computing session on Monday the 8th, starting at 14:00 hours. So, .... contributions! I only collected a few so far, but I am sure there will be many more. So let me know if you want to give a talk (title, timeslot), but not later than Friday the 5th.

Greetings,

Johan.

---

---

Subject: Re: Request for contributions for the next collaboration meeting  
Posted by [Ralf Kliemt](#) on Fri, 26 Feb 2010 14:20:24 GMT  
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Hi Johan,

Thomas Würschig needs 15 min. on "A dedicated MVD geometry".  
Simone Bianco needs 10 min. on "Bonn Test Station data analysis with pandaroot"  
Times incl. discussion.

Thanks, Ralf.

---

---

Subject: Re: Request for contributions for the next collaboration meeting  
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Mon, 01 Mar 2010 06:06:29 GMT  
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Just as a reminder:

contributions for the computing session (Monday starting at 14:00) for next collaboration meeting... asap!!!!

Johan.

---

---

Subject: Re: Request for contributions for the next collaboration meeting  
Posted by [Felix Boehmer](#) on Mon, 01 Mar 2010 14:05:22 GMT  
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Hi Johan,

I'd like to talk about the "TPC TestBench implementation in pandaroot - first results" for approx. 20 minutes.

See you in Damrstadt

Felix

---

---

Subject: Re: Request for contributions for the next collaboration meeting  
Posted by [Garzia Isabella](#) on Tue, 02 Mar 2010 10:01:34 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Hello,

we would like to take a talk about the Forward Tracker.

The title is:

"Discussion about the geometry of Forward Tracker"

and we need about 10-15 minutes.

If it is possible we would like to discuss after the coffe break, because we will flight in the morning.

Thanks,

Elisa and Isabella

---

---

Subject: Re: Request for contributions for the next collaboration meeting  
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Thu, 04 Mar 2010 13:51:11 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Dear all,

I placed a preliminary agenda of the computing session for the upcoming collaboration meeting on indico:

<https://indico.gsi.de/conferenceDisplay.py?confId=890>

Please check whether I am not forgetting someone or some additional contributions.

Kind wishes and see you next week,

Johan.

---

---

Subject: Re: Request for contributions for the next collaboration meeting  
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Fri, 05 Mar 2010 15:40:03 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

Dear all,

I would like to invite all the speakers to give me your slides in PDF format, so that I can upload them on the indico site prior to the meeting. Please do so before sunday morning 10:00

See you at GSI,

Johan

---